
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
To Headteachers and all staff in schools in Norfolk 
 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
Open meetings for staff on the progress of ‘Every Child Matters’, the Children Bill 
and the project to develop an integrated service for children and young people in 
Norfolk.  
 
Three open meetings have been set up so that anyone working for the County Council in 
services for children and young people can be updated on what is happening and ask any 
questions they may have. 
 
I would like to extend this invitation to all school-based staff.  This is an open invitation for 
anyone to attend and I hope that someone from the school might come along and then be 
in a position to feed back to colleagues. 
 
Each of the meetings will be jointly hosted by Bryan Slater, Director of Education, Lisa 
Christensen, Director of Social Services and myself. 
 
The meetings will be held on: 
 
Monday 26 April, 4pm - 5.30pm, in the Assembly Room of Great Yarmouth Town Hall  
Tuesday 4 May, 4pm - 5.30pm, in the Town Hall at King's Lynn  
Thursday 6 May, 12.30pm to 2pm in the Council Chamber at County Hall 
 
I realise that the meeting in the middle of the day on Thursday 6 May is not particularly 
convenient for school staff, but hope that at least some of you might be able to attend. 
 
If no-one is able to come you can always find out the latest situation and find other 
information on the County Council’s website at 
http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/council/everychildmatters/default.htm 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Tim Byles 
Chief Executive 
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